
Service Announcement 
  Notice of 

Temporary Sidewalk Closure 
Valley Farm Road (west side) 

Temporary Sidewalk Closure – Valley Farm Road (west side) from Kingston Road 
to Fieldlight Boulevard  

Purpose:  For outstanding concrete sidewalk and curb work at 1954 Valley Farm Road
 
Duration: Monday, April 14, 2025 to Friday, April 25, 2025

Pedestrians will be directed to use the sidewalk on the east side of Valley Farm Road. 

For additional information please contact: 
Ajay Gnanaraj 
Inspector, Development Services 
Engineering Services Department 
T. 905.420.4660 ext. 2077
agnanaraj@pickering.ca
Service Disruption Line:  1.866.278.9993
pickering.ca
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